
From: Donna Bucsis  
Sent: May-03-21 09:06 AM 
To: Tracey Takahashi <TTakahashi@portmoody.ca> 
Subject: Request for Proclamation – National Public Works Week 
 
Dear Mayor and Council, 
 
The Engineering & Operations Department would like to request that, “National Public Works Week, 
May 16 – 22, 2021, be officially declared with the following, proposed wording: 

 
WHEREAS, the year 2021 marks the 61st annual National Public Works Week which recognizes the 
substantial contributions Public Works staff make to protecting our national  health, safety, and quality 
of life through services that are of vital importance to the sustainable and resilient community of Port  
Moody. The City of Port Moody hereby designates the week May 16 – 22, 2021, as National Public 
Works Week, and that we are all, as this year’s theme suggests, “Stronger Together.” 
 
Thank you, 
 
Donna Bucsis 
Solid Waste & Recycling Coordinator 
City of Port Moody 
 


